OTTAWA

06 04 28
Diane Rhéaume
Secretary General
Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission

1 Promenade du Portage

Gatineau  QC  K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Rhéaume:

I am enclosing for your information two emails received in my office regarding the loss of access to CBC programming to some residents of Kamloops.  This is being brought about by the disaffiliation of CBC with CFJC TV.  

It is my understanding that as a publicly funded broadcaster, CBC is mandated to provide service to all Canadian viewers.  As of February 28, 2006 CBC is only available to residents of Kamloops that subscribe to Shaw Cable or a satellite company.  I would like to know how this decision could be made without considering those constituents that do not subscribe to cable/satellite services.
I look forward to your early response to this issue so that I can let my constituents know.
Sincerely,

Betty Hinton, M.P.

Kamloops-Thompson-Cariboo
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